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9/1/2006 
 
 
Ronald Hanke 
Director 
Facilities Planning and Construction 
4202 E. Fowler Avenue, FPC 110 
Tampa, FL  33620-7550 
Rhanke@admin.usf.edu 
 
 
Re:  Moffitt Faculty Office Building Project 
 
 
 
Dear Ron: 
 

Pursuant to the request of the University of South Florida (“USF”), the H. Lee 
Moffitt Cancer Center and Research Institute, Inc. (“Moffitt”) has completed the 
enclosed Form RDL 1 and Form RDL 2.   
 

Please note that by completing and submitting these forms Moffitt is making its 
best efforts to cooperate with USF under what we understand to be USF’s current 
procedures for construction projects.  However, we request that the University 
recognize that the procedures for construction on Moffitt’s campus are governed by the 
August 26, 1994 Board of Regents Agreement Sublease No. 2725-13 (“the Sublease”).  
Accordingly, Moffitt is not waiving any rights pursuant to the Sublease by submitting 
these forms.  Further, Moffitt requests that USF comply with all time deadlines for its 
review of this project as set forth in the Sublease.  Moffitt is relying upon timely reviews 
pursuant to the Sublease in scheduling the construction of the Faculty Office Building.  
 

If you have any questions or comments, please call me.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
H. Lee Moffitt Cancer Center & Research Institute 
 
 
 
Dean Head 
Director of Facilities 

 


